
 

 

 
  Karen’s Office Hours 

Karen's office hours are Wednesday 1:00-3:00.   
To make an appointment please phone the church or  

email RevKarenHollis@gmail.com  
 

 

 
 

 
Christmas Giving 

Support the work of our denominations 
Both the Anglican Church and United Church  

have Giving Catalogues featuring gifts which support  
Canadian and global projects.  These Gifts are available  

in various dollar amounts.  Visit the secure websites for  
ideas and dollar amounts and follow the instructions.   

Gift purchases are considered charitable donations  

and a tax receipt for the full amount of the Gift is  
issued to the purchaser. 

 

PWRDF  - World of Gifts        

http://pwrdf.org/world-of-gifts/ 
 

United Church – Gifts with Vision 
www.giftswithvision.ca 
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PHC Friday Lunch Program Volunteers 

As Christmas approaches we consider the gifts we have and 

those we can share.  If 2020 is a time you'd consider a way  
to give back to your community, please think about donating 

some time to Christ Church's very successful Friday Lunch 
program.  Approximately once every six weeks you donate  

2 1/2 hours to serving, washing dishes, being friendly, 

bringing a dessert, fruit, or buns and having fun with clients 
and fellow volunteers as we serve a hearty, healthy lunch to 

those who come.  It's not onerous work, it can work easily 
around your timetable and there are people to change with  
or subs if you have guests or a appointment that comes up.  

If this is a way you might like to serve your God and your 
community, please email Betty at bettyschultze@gmail.com 

before December 28th and she will put you on the roster! 
 
 

 

 
Credence Table Dedication 

We will be dedicating our new credence table  
(the table set to the side of the communion table for 

preparation of communion elements) during the service today. 

Once our pulpit, this piece of furniture has been transformed. 
Thanks to Gar Lee for his beautiful work! 
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